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Dear Committee Members 

 

I opposed SB 210.  We have an effective and efficient mail in voting system in 

Oregon and this bill will destroy it. We do not need to introduce in person voting 

again.  We have had minimal voter fraud since 1981 with this system.  

 

Please do not pass this bill  

 

Very Concerned Citizen 

 

Denise  


